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School Board Notes December 8, 2022
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Reply-To: Gregg Klinginsmith <klinginsmithgt@warrencor3.k12.mo.us>
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Hello Warren County R-III Families,

Below is information from the December 8, 2022 Warren County R-III School Board meeting.  

Retirements

Congratulations to Del Stefanski on his retirement from the maintenance department.  Thank you for your many years of
service to the Warren County R-III School District.

 

New Hires

Congratulations and welcome to Dorian Jett as a special education teacher at Black Hawk Middle School.  Congratulations
and welcome to Connie Polys as a lunchroom monitor at Warrior Ridge.  Congratulations and welcome to Nicole Parton and
Tamra Forrest as paraprofessionals at Daniel Boone.

Recognitions

This evening the board of education recognized Kylie Witthaus on being selected as a first team all state softball player. 
Congratulations Kylie!
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Superintendent Reports

The counselors gave an update on the all counseling activity in the district.

Mrs. Alfred, Principal of the Alpha Academy, gave an update about Alpha Program.

Dr. Stanek, Summer School and Care Day Coordinator, gave an update about summer school.

Dr. Klinginsmith, Superintendent, gave an update on the district's finances.

Dr. Klinginsmith updated the board of education that three candidates have filed for the board of education.  They are
Carolyn Spraggs, Franci Schwartz and Keith Harbison.

All program evaluations can be found on Diligent.  Here is a link.

Contracts and Agreements

The district entered into an agreement with the Select Therapy Services to provide physically and occupational therapy to
our special education students.

All consent agenda items can be found on Diligent.  Here is a link.

Old Business

Paraprofessional Stipend

The board of education approved a $255 per month stipend for paraprofessionals starting in December and ending in June.

Patron Agenda Item

Carolyn Spraggs presented to the board of education about curriculum. 

All old business can be found on Diligent.  Here is a link.

New Business

The 2023 Summer School proposal was approved.  Summer school will occur from June 12th - July 13th.  Gift card
attendance incentives will be available this year.

The course guides for high school and middle school were approved.

The freezer bids were approved for the new food service facility.  The installation and cost of the freezer is $189,500.

All new business can be found on Diligent.  Here is a link.
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The next school board meeting is on January 12th at 7:00 pm at the Warren County R-III Central Office.  

Sincerely,

Gregg Klinginsmith

Superintendent of Schools

Warren County R-III School District
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